Hans, Philip

From:

Sapp, Raleigh

Sent:

Tuesday, April 25, 2006 1:33 PM

To:

Hans, Philip

Subject: Computer Donations

Phil,

May I please request the computers listed below be donated to the Florida National Guard, Florida Youth Challenge Academy. We have replaced the computers in our GED labs at FYCA and we would like to donate ten of the old units to the academy. These computers will continue to be used by the cadets in the Resource Room, rather than in the classroom.

Thank you for your continued support of the FYCA.

CCSB #:

74491

76476

76477

76479

76480

76482

76483

76486

76498

76499

Raleigh Sapp, Principal Florida Youth Challenge Academy Director, Career & Technical Education